
Message to all participants in the sixty-second annual meeting of the Metaphysical society of 

America, Emory University, March 10-12, 2011. 

Thank you for joining us in what promises to be an outstanding program. 

 

Here are several points of information that should be of use to you. 

1) The program in its final form, except for locations on campus, along with registration material  

is available on the Society’s URL,  www.metaphysicalsociety.org 

The room for the Thursday evening meeting of the Society for the Study of Process Philosophies 

is the Seminar Room of the Philosophy Department (214, Bowden Hall on the quadrangle). 

All of the sessions of the MSA will be held in room 206 of White Hall, slightly off the 

quadrangle. 

2) The cutoff date for our special rate at the University Inn has been extended two weeks to 

February 24. Please make your reservations mentioning the MSA for this reduction. 

N.B. The University Inn on North Decatur Rd. across from the Law School must not be confused 

with the Emory Inn on Clifton Rd. across from t he C.D.C. The latter is much more expensive 

and does not offer us a reduced rate. 

3) Because of a generous subsidy from the Office of the Provost, we are able to keep the price of 

the banquet (including wine) at $35.00 and have the use of the beautiful Houston Mill House for 

this event. Please make your dinner reservation early.  

4) Transportation Saturday evening from White Hall to H.M.H for the banquet and from there to 

the University Inn will be provided. There is also ample parking at H.M.H.for those with their 

own automobiles. 

5) Parking on campus on Saturday is free but on Friday will  be limited to visitor parking for 

which you must pay a fee. Since this is still Spring Break, there should be no problem finding a 

parking place. 

 

This is all the information that it occurs to me you may need at this point. 

Looking forward to a pleasant and stimulating meeting, 

Tom 

Thomas R. Flynn, President 

Metaphysical Society of America  

http://www.metaphysicalsociety.org/

